To:
Jessica Mercerhill, Director, Arts and Sciences Curriculum Office

From:
Linda Schoen, Assistant Executive Dean, Office of Interdisciplinary Programs

Re:
Popular Culture Studies Minor

Date:
March 24, 2006

Here is the revised proposal for the interdisciplinary undergraduate minor in Popular Culture Studies.  The rationale statements have been added to the ASC 264 syllabi.  The faculty names have been removed from the listing of Philosophy 240 and English 597 courses and a notation has been added that students need to consult with the coordinating advisor if they wish to utilize these courses on the minor.   Lastly, a pre-20th century course, Film Studies/German H670, has been added to Model #2 on page 5.

Thank you for your assistance in this submission.

